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State Swimmer

Wylie High had several swimmers and divers
compete at the Region 1 5A Swim and Dive
meet. We had athletes swimming in nearly every
event as well as make finals. Tessa Fellona
earned 3" place in the 100 yard Backstroke and
will compete in the state meet this Friday.

School Record for Cheer

Wylie Cheer competed in the State UIL sideline
competition this past weekend. They broke
school records by advancing to finals and placing
13th out of 70 squads in the 5A- DIl division.
Wylie Cheer is coached by Krystal Martin and
Alexis Hughes.

Two Students A.l.M.E. High

Ayden Gertiser and Timothy Varghese qualified
for the A.l.LM.E (American Invitational
Mathematics Examination)! This is a highly
prestigious, 15-question, 3-hour test given sine
1983 to students who rank in the top 5%
nationally on the AMC 12 High School Math
Exam. Ayden and Timothy are two of roughly
3,000 students nation wide. Both students are
and have been members of the Investigative
Math team lead by Mrs. Sylvia Martinez and Mrs.
Rebecca Patterson. Mrs. Martinez taught these
students both in junior high and now in high
school.

State Debate

Brendan Hurt and Joshua Corrigan competed at
the UIL State Congressional Debate Tournament
in January. Brendan earned 10" place! Brendan
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Hurt and Alondra Correa will compete in the
State CX Debate Tournament later this semester.
The debate teams are coached by Justin Holland

Academic UIL

The academic UIL team has been winning meets
and earning medals over the past couple of
weeks. Saturday Wylie High hosted the
Valentine's Classic meet. District UIL is on March
24 and 25.

Flipping Over Gymnastics

The new Wylie Bulldog gymnastics team
continues to do well at meets. They have
competed in three meets. On January 26th
Wylie Gymnastics Team competed against 5 of
the 6 schools in our district. Wylie placed third as
a team, only a tenth of a point behind second
place. Members of the team placed in every
individual event and the all-around. Chloe
McGary became the first Wylie athlete to win the
all-around with a score of 36.3! She had the
highest score in the state in high school
compulsory gymnastics last week.

Region Sele & Ensemble

WHS Choir students participated in the Region
Solo and Ensemble contest on January 28th. 12
students received a rating of 1 (Superior).
Congratulations to Jenna Thompson, Jasmine
Payne, Lilli Renfro, Isabella Smith, Ryan Ross,
Faith Brent, Austin Galle, Jordan Smith, Abrianna
Flories, Jett Long, Emily McKinney, and Zech
Rambo!




High Kicks & High Praise

The Belles team and officer line earned
sweepstakes for a Division 1 score for all six of
their routines at competition. They also earned
Best in Class team and Best in Class Officer line
and received the academic championship award.
Bailey Cochran took home 1st runner up for her
solo while Morgan Huck & Abbie Bulls also
earned a 1st runner up award for their duet.

Cookie Day Every Menth

Every month Culinary Arts partners with
Functional Academics for Cookie Day! Together
they bake hundreds of cookies and sell them to
students throughout the morning. Culinary Arts
students put their skills to good use and FA
students practice counting money, interacting
with customers, and baking. Last month students
baked and sold over 2,000 cookies.

School of Rock

The PAC was rocking in January as students
performed the winter musical, School of Rock.
Wylie Theater is now rehearsing and getting
ready for One Act Play. The district performance
is on March 3, and the home performance will be
on March 9.

New at WHS

WHS will be adding new options for courses for
the 2023-2024 school year! Upper level Spanish
will be offered at the honors and advanced
placement level. Health Science students can
join Hendrick’s Health Care Academy through a

Cisco College partnership. This program will
allow students access to different career fields in
the health care industry as well as dual credit
hours toward earning an LVN. This pathway will
also fall in line with the current CNA program
Wylie High offers. Students in the education
program can continue in the program with
capstone class, Practicum in Education in which
student will work with in-district teachers to gain
work-based learning experiences in the
classroom. These are just a few of the exciting
additions at WHS next school year.

Uniffied Bulldegs

Mrs. Baker has gotten Unified Bulldogs off to a
great start! They practice basketball on
Wednesday afternoons. We're excited to
schedule a performance for them on an
upcoming date.

Knocked Their Socks Off

Prior to Christmas we challenged our students to
bring 500 new pairs of socks in 5 days for the
homeless community in Abilene. WHS students
knocked our socks off with a total donation of
1,264 pairs of new socks. All socks were donated
to Love and Care Ministries and all students were
treated with a hot chocolate bar at school.

Read the Wylie Weelkly

Read all of this year's Wylie Weekly
newsletters. Scan the QR code

Coming Up and Happening New

District Soccer

Playoff Boys Basketball

Powerlifting - host on 2/18
Track & Field - District on 4/12

Golf - District 3/27

Tennis - District 3/28
Baseball - District Kickoff 3/9
Softball - District Kickoff 3/18

Cheerleading Tryouts
Belles Tryouts
One Act Play




